
 

 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

 

Monday, 20th May 2024                                                                                                   SWS/ACD/2024-25/23 

    

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 
In view of the rising temperature and Punjab Government Education Department guidelines, school will remain 

closed for the students from Tuesday, 21st May 2024 till Friday, 31st May 2024. 

However, online classes will be conducted from Wednesday, 22nd May 2024 till Friday, 31st May 2024 to 

academically support the students. Time table for the same will be shared soon.  

Please Note:- There will be no online class tomorrow i.e Tuesday , 21st May 2024. 

 
Warm regards 
 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


